
 

 

 

 

   FeCRA                   Federation of Cambridge Residents’ Associations 

 

FeCRA Committee welcome you to their 2019 EVENT 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2019 
Date: Friday, 5th April.  Time: 18:30 to 20:30 hrs 

Venue: Perse School, Hills Road, Cambridge CB2 8QF 
 

 

Programme & Agenda 
18:30  Reception - wine/soft drinks & nibbles 
19:00   AGM:  Chair’s welcome 
  Minutes of last AGM and matters arising 
  Chair’s Report 

Treasurer’s Report 
  Election of Officers 
                                      

(Please note: Only members of a Cambridge Residents Association may vote at the AGM) 
   

19:20              Professor Robin Hambleton - Emeritus Professor of City Leadership,  
University of the West of England, Bristol and Director of Urban Answers 

 
19:50              Panel Discussion ‘How can Cambridge grow in a way that will make it Inclusive?’ 

Panel members will address the issues followed by a Q & A session from the floor 
chaired by Jean Glasberg, FeCRA Committee, former Councillor & RA Chair 

 

Meredith Bowles – Director at award winning Cambridge-based Mole Architects, Cambridge 

Quality Panel and RIBA Awards Panel. 

Professor Brian Eversham – Entomologist, Chief Executive of the Bedfordshire, Cambridgeshire 
and Northamptonshire Wildlife Trust 

Councillor Katie Thornburrow – Cambridge City Councillor for Trumpington, Executive 
Councillor for Streets and Open Spaces and Lead Councillor for New Communities and Sustainable 
Food 

Baroness Young of Old Scone (Barbara Young) – Chair of the Woodland Trust and President of 
the Bedfordshire, Cambridgeshire and Northamptonshire Wildlife Trust 

Daniel Zeichner – MP for Cambridge 
 
20:30  Drinks and networking 
 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

This event is free but we welcome a suggested minimum £5 donation towards 
the costs of the event.  Thank you 

 
We thank you for all your support over the last year and welcome new joiners.  Please see a FeCRA 

member on the front desk about joining FeCRA and/or our mailing list. 


